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FGCU Chamber Choir 
Dr. Trent Brown, director 
Sunday, February 26, 2023 at 4 

p.m. 
 
The Chamber Choir is a mixed, 
auditioned ensemble open to all 
students regardless of major at 
Florida Gulf Coast University.  
Recognized for their remarkable 
versatility, the ensemble performs 
choral music from the Renaissance to 
newly commissioned works.   

 
 

Youõre invited to a presentation by 
Tim Ternes, Director of  

The Saint Johnõs Bible Project  
on Saturday, February 18 at 4 

p.m. 
 

Through video, projected imagery, 
dynamic reproductions and 
engaging discussions you will 
have the opportunity to see, hear 
and learn more about this 
inspirational undertaking. Guests 
will have the opportunity to turn 
the pages on full-size, museum 
quality art reproductions of the 
original and see first-hand the 
splendor of this work. 
 
Dedication of the Saint Johnõs Bible 

with 

Rev. Dr. John Ross 
Executive Director of The Saint 
Johnõs Bible Heritage Program on  

Sunday, February 19 at 10:15 a.m. 

Lenten Organ Concerts 
Wednesdays 

March 1, 8, 15, 22, 29, April 5, 2023 
12:00 - 12:30 p.m. 

 
The spectacular Ruffatti pipe organ is 
featured in six Lenten organ recitals 
offered by our Director of Music, Dr. 
Brice Gerlach.  In these informal 
concerts Brice takes the time to 
explain some of the mechanical 
workings of the organ and offers 
some musical insights about the 
pieces on the program.   
 
After the recital, the audience is 
invited up to the console to ask 
questions and to see the beautiful 
woodwork and craftsmanship of the 
Ruffatti.  Tours of the pipe chambers 
are also offered each week.  

Antonõs Ensemble Soir®e 
February 5, 2023 

4:00 p.m. 


